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Capital BlueCross 2018 Individual Rates

At Capital BlueCross, we believe our customers, and everyone in Pennsylvania, are best served by a
competitive, stable, and private health insurance market that offers a variety of choices at reasonable

prices. Late last week, several announcements made by the federal government regarding health insurance and
coverage have continued to make planning, pricing, and stability more challenging.

The latest increases announced on Monday, October 16, by the Pennsylvania Insurance Commissioner
overwhelmingly apply to Silver plans on the exchange. For customers who receive a premium subsidy, your
actual premium paid may not be significantly different than it is today. If you are not eligible for a premium
subsidy, we have options including products offered off-exchange that do not reflect the significant increases
required by the latest regulatory changes.

Our goal, as a community-based health insurer, is to provide the best possible insurance at the lowest possible
price. We have many options available for individual customers and we encourage anyone looking for coverage
through the Federally Facilitated Marketplace to shop our products and understand your options. Additionally,

you can visit Choose Capital Blue or one of our Capital Blue health and wellness centers.
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